Lasby, Mary

Subject:

FW: Email - Communication - Roberta Materei - Clarence Avenue and Main Street Intersection Improvements - CK 6295-022-004

From: Roberta Materie

Sent: Sunday, March 26, 2023 3:14 PM

To: Web E-mail - City Clerks < City.Clerks@Saskatoon.ca

Subject: Proposed changes to Clarnece and Main

[Warning: This email originated outside our email system. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.]

Dear Mayor and Council;

I want to express my opposition to the proposed changes to the intersection of Clarence and Main. As a long time resident of the area I have noticed this proposal comes up every decade or so. I recognize that the intersection can be challenging but channelization is not the answer.

Main street was designed for more traffic volume than surrounding streets. The proposed changes to the intersection will simply divert traffic to narrow surrounding streets like 10th.

I think a better solution (as I have thought in the last 20 or so years) would be a full set of traffic lights or a 4 Way stop sign.

Concrete barriers would be unsightly and potentially dangerous.

Sincerely;

Roberta Materie a concerned area resident

Main Street Saskatoon, Sask. S7H

Thank you